
Dear Stakeholder,

We would be grateful for your support for a delayed start to ACP-2021-002 which
currently expires on 31 March 2022.

First of all, thank you to all those who have helped us research the value of delivering
chemotherapy by drone to cancer patients. Apian is a medical drone startup founded by
NHS doctors with support from the NHS Clinical Entrepreneur Programme. We work on
behalf of the NHS to operationalise drone technology and research the impact it has on
patient health outcomes and staff wellbeing. In collaboration with the University of
Southampton and King's College London, we have now successfully completed the required
vibration testing and obtained approval from the NHS Pharmacy Manufacturing Unit to
deliver chemotherapy to St Mary's Hospital, Isle of Wight. Unfortunately, due to a
combination of the extreme weather conditions the UK has experienced including Storm
Dudley, Storm Eunice, Storm Franklin, and a COVID outbreak within the Skylift UAV team,
we have not been able to complete the necessary number of flights for this stage of the
project. As a result, we are seeking your support for a delayed start to our TDA. It has not
yet been activated, we are not looking to extend its duration nor are we looking to increase
the number of flights planned. Given the impact of COVID-19 and the resulting NHS backlog,
this work has never been more critical. It will be the first time chemotherapy has ever been
delivered by drone and world firsts don’t come easy.

Given the AIRAC cycle, the next available start date is 05 May. This requires us to begin our
formal application to the CAA for a delayed start to ACP-2021-002 by 14 March. Before we
do so, we wanted to update you and ask for your support. Would you kindly let us know if we
have it? Please call or email me ( alexander@apian.aero ) directly. I'm happy to answer any
questions and can arrange a briefing if you prefer. I am at your service.

Attached is a letter from the Chief Pharmacist of Isle of Wight NHS Trust explaining why this
work is so important and thanking you for your support of it.

Yours gratefully,

Alexander
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